As from October 2012, the KKCC is urgently seeking a secretary for the Community Council. Initially
the secretary is not required to be a member of the Community Council, if they would prefer not to be. It
could also be a ‘job share’, one person to take minutes and produce them, and another person to
undertake the work of the secretary. If no one is prepared to take on these positions, then the Community
Council cannot function and neither the present Chair nor the Planning officer are prepared to take on
these duties again as they have in the past, as their present positions are onerous enough. It may well

mean, without this position being filled, there is no Community Council for Kilninver and Kilmelford.

COMMUNITY COUNCIL AGENDAS AND MINUTES NOW ON WWW.KILMELFORD.COM

Agendas, Draft Minutes and Approved Minutes are now posted on www.kilmelford.com under
Community Information, Community Council and then Page Navigation on the right to find which you
are looking for. Draft Minutes and Agendas are normally posted a minimum of 10 days before the next

meeting. This gives people time to read through Draft Minutes before attending meetings and in

time to register any discrepancies before Minutes are approved.




























































